


 

From: NSH ASIA DRILLING  LLC 
The Perm Territory, RF 

  
To: Korolyov A.V. 
 General Director 

AKROS LLC 
St.Petersburg, RF 

  
Date: 21.10.2015 
Our ref. 2503 
  
Re: A letter of reference. 
  

Dear Andrey Vladimirovich! 

The company NSH ASIA DRILLING  LLC is happy to extend our gratitude to the engineering staff 

of AKROS LLC for the mutually beneficial cooperation on the facilities of GAZPROMNEFT-

MURAVLENKO OJSC branch of “Gazpromneft-NNG”. 

The company AKROS LLC is successfully providing a package of drilling fluid mixing and engineer 

support services in Sutorminskiye, Krayneye, Vyngayahinskoye and Yety-Purovskoye oilfields of 

GAZPROMNEFT-MURAVLENKO OJSC branch of “Gazpromneft-NNG” in 2014-2015. 

During the work execution period the company AKROS LLC has established itself as a reliable 

and highly skilled contractor capable of fulfilling undertaken obligations within the agreed time.  

The members of AKROS LLC regional branch office proved to be competent, highly skilled 

professionals, capable of making timely decisions and demonstrating conscientious attitude to  

achieving performance targets. 

The technological solutions suggested by AKROS LLC professionals helped to avert drilling 

problems and to optimize the drilling process.  

In view of the above we are happy to express hereby our special gratitude the management 

and engineering staff of AKROS LLC who by their efforts assist us in achieving our production 

objectives. 

 

Director                             signature                      K.V.Rylov. 
TOP “Western Siberia” 
 


	НСХ Азия Дриллинг_Исх.№2503 Рекомендательное письмо.pdf
	Отзыв НСХ Азия-Дриллинг ENG.docx



